Stephen Donnelly TD Dáil Éireann Kildare Street, Dublin 2 Ireland.

Marian Harkin MEP 60 Rue Wiertz 1047, Brussels, Belgium.

Mario Draghi European Central Bank Kaiserstrasse 29 60311 Frankfurt am Main Germany.

Wednesday 27th February 2013.



Dear Mr. Draghi,

We are following up on our letter to you of  $9^{th}$  November 2012. Neither of our offices have as yet heard back from you or any other representative of the ECB.

As per the letter in November, we are writing to you in relation to payments made by the Irish Government or Irish banks, from September 2008 onwards, to holders of senior bonds issued by the Irish banks covered by the State guarantee.

We are asking you to provide to us all materials in the possession of the ECB which reference these payments, including minutes of meetings, correspondence, internal memos, other communications, analysis and all other materials.

Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen Donnelly 7D.

Marian Harkin MEP.

Marian Harken